Orlando-Orange County Expressway Authority

micro contract project
Micro-Contract MCP-0XX
FINDING OF FACTS

Extra Work
Micro-Contract Change Order No. MCP-0XX-01
CONTRACT PROVISIONS

The original Scope of Services made no provisions for this work.
ANALYSIS

In order for the Contractor to perform the work described in the Scope of Services, this work had to be done.
SUMMARY OF NEGOTIATIONS

Negotiations were held on January 17, 2007.  Originally, Micro Contracts R Us, Inc requested to be compensated approximately $12,200 dollars for the extra work.  However, the Authority had received a separate quote of $4,000.00 to have the work done by another contractor.  Therefore, in the opinion of the Authority, the work could not be worth more than $4,000.00.  In light of this fact, Mr. Contractor agreed to accept $4,000.00 as full compensation for the extra work.
RECOMMENDATION

PBCS recommends that this micro-contract change order be authorized.  The negotiated price of $4,000.00 is deemed to be fair and reasonable, and within the provisions of Specification Subsection 2.3.2 Increase, Decrease or Alterations in the Work.

CORRESPONDENCE AND BACK-UP DATA

1. Price Quotation for work
2. Contractor Performance to Date 10/17/06
3. Request for Additional payment from Micro Contracts R Us, Inc
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